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. . University of Virginia
,, ATTN: Dr. R. U. Mulder, Director

Reactor Facility
Charlottesville,-VA 22901'

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-062/85-02

Thank you for your response of Novemebr 7,1985, to our Emergency Preparedness
Appraisal Report' issued on October 17, 1985, concerning activities conducted at
your University of Virginia ' Research Reactor facility. We will examine the
implementation of your corrective actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

David M. Verrelli, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1
Division of Reactor Projects

bec:tK Matthews, EPLB, IE HQS-
'EP Section. Files

M cense Fee Management Branch
Document. Control Desk
Commonwealth of Virginia
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